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The Guay Family - Your missionaries in Thailand
Dear Friends, April 21, 2022

We are currently in America taking a one month furlough. Since we always find it hard to be
away from the ministry in Thailand for long furloughs, we really hope to begin taking one
month furloughs every year or every other year. This will enable us to update supporting
churches and visit family, but not take too much time away from our work in Thailand. This
time we are visiting churches in Tennessee, North Carolina, and South Carolina. We were
blessed to spend Easter with three of our sons, one daughter-in-law, and lots of extended
family! We are thankful for our son-in-law and daughter, several preachers, and church
members filling in for us so that we could be away.

The fear of Covid is finally letting up in Thailand! As people are
beginning to go back to normal life, we have had an increase of people
coming to the church for English classes and for church services!
Several church members are faithfully joining us to hand out tracts
each week! We are definitely seeing results from that.

In March a young man received a tract and John/Romans at his house.
He read all of it and came to church for a Wednesday night service.
Richard answered a lot of Bible questions for him and gave him a full
Bible. He came back the next night to help hand out tracts. As we
handed out tracts, Richard and Naut, our son-in-law, answered many
more of his questions. He came back on Sunday saying he had read
Genesis, Exodus, and Leviticus already. He was so eager to know
Jesus! He got saved that night! Please pray for his spiritual growth and
for many more to receive the Gospel with such enthusiasm.

School Ministry

Also, our school ministry is doing better than ever. Richard was
finally able to go back to teaching English and Bible at the
boarding school, and we were able to begin having Sunday
services at that school again. The students have been so eager
to come. We have fifty or more every Sunday! Two of the boys
are playing the guitar and a group of the teens have been
singing for us each week! Please pray for the lost kids to get
saved and the Christian kids to grow in the Lord. Another
school asked Kristi to begin teaching English and Bible at their
school, so she is now teaching in four schools each week. So
over 200 students are learning about Jesus in public schools
each week! Praise the Lord for this open door.

Church Service at a School



Some of the school kids come to church too. One of
the girls got saved at church in February! Many of the
kids came to a youth group party at our house in
March. One of the teens really wants to be saved, but
he is hesitant because his mom is Muslim and his
dad is Buddhist. Please pray for him and many of the
other kids who want to be Christians, but their
parents don’t approve. Pray for us to be able to reach
the parents as well!

We are so thankful for each of you who help in this
ministry to the people of Thailand. Whether you help
by praying, giving, or both, God is using you to help N
people know Him and His great love. Thank you! Teaching at a School
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Yours for Thailand,
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